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Dear Parents,
You have probably heard already that church services have been suspended for the foreseeable future which means that we will not be able to run Sunday’s Cool either. 
[bookmark: _Hlk35447351][bookmark: _GoBack]Though Sunday’s Cool will not be running, we will be posting our story of the week online with related craft ideas and a prayer. You’ll find this on our website  http://www.holytrinitycuckfield.org under Church Life, Sunday’s Cool. We hope this will be a lovely way for you to spend a little bit of time sharing the story with your children.


We are living in fast changing, worrying times and it probably won’t be long before our schools are closed. When they do close, we’d like to help you find things to do with your children at home by providing some fun, simple ideas of things you can do together. 
[bookmark: _Hlk35447332]Look on our website http://www.holytrinitycuckfield.org  under Church Life, Inspired Ideas to find a daily activity.  
Whilst you’re buying a few bits for your store cupboard, why not buy some craft staples too: a pack of A4 paper, a few bottles of paint, some card, glue, string, a couple of balls of wool that can be used?   
Please remember, we are here to support you, so if you wish to talk to someone, please get in touch.
Let’s find ways of supporting each other and creating a sense of being together whilst not physically meeting.           
With every blessing,            
Hilary and the Sunday’s Cool Team                  


